
3 November 2023

Dear PCS Families

I am very pleased to inform you that we have now had our official report from Ofsted and I have 
attached it for you to read.

Click here to open the report

I am exceptionally proud of our school. The inspection team recognised the great work and
dedication of the whole school community that carefully considers the education of the ‘whole
child’. I wanted to pass on my thanks again, to the students and staff who make this school such
a joy to lead.

Kindest regards

Ms Rachel Henocq
Headteacher

https://www.phcs.org.uk/_site/data/files/users/B1EAA3758B54A4793E41E96508F1CD2F.pdf?pid=7

